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SOMERSET CRICKET SCHOOLS DAY – MONDAY 1ST JULY 2024.

To Prime Parents of: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents / Carers of $SchoolMember$

Re:  Somerset Cricket Schools Day – Monday 1st July 2024.

We have won tickets to attend Somerset Cricket Club to watch day 2 of the county match being played between Somerset and Warwickshire on Monday 1st July 2024. We have
been allocated some free tickets for the days event and we have 5 tickets available for children in Year 5 and 6.

We do have the opportunity to travel by bus to this event. For this event, we have been able to subsidise it by using some of our PE Premium to cover part of the rising bus costs to
drastically reduce the fee requested to £4.50 per child.

You will need to drop your child off at Winkleigh Primary School by 9am and we are due to travel to the county cricket ground before departing again from Somerset at 3pm.
Therefore, children will need to be collected from Winkleigh Primary school at 4.30pm. They will need to bring a packed lunch, drink, sun cream, hat and coat (that will fit in their
bag). Children might have the opportunity to purchase some cricket merchandise sweets, drinks or ice creams on the day so they are welcome to bring up to £10. However, this will
be their responsibility to look after and is not mandatory. 

We appreciate this is an extra cost. However, the opportunities to watch professional sport is limited due the cost and demand of tickets. 

Please see the following information we have been sent about the event: 

Please note all bags (staff and pupils) will have to undergo a bag check before entry to the ground. 
Cans of drink, aerosol cans and glass bottles will not be allowed into the ground and will be confiscated.
It is advised that children wear school uniform to make them more visible with other schools present on the day.
Please be aware this is a public event where photography and filming may take place throughout 
the day. Images and videos may be used on the County Cricket Club, Western Storm and Cricket 
Foundation’s website and social media channels.
Children will be given an activity workbook that they can complete throughout the day.

If your child would like to attend please give consent with a full payment of £4.50 on the gateway by Friday 14th June 2024.

Kind Regards,

Mr Walter

Kings Nympton Primary School
Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 9SP
t: 01769 580512
e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
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Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School  

If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail that you have received it before deleting this e-mail from your system. You should not distribute, copy or disclose the

contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.

06/06/2024, 09:17 Sent Items | Schoolcomms

https://app.schoolcomms.com/messaging/sentitems/162525416 1/1

https://www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton

